
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Rhoads Awarded $31 Million Contract to Support the Naval Nuclear Propulsion Program 

Philadelphia, PA, June 22, 2018 – Rhoads Industries, Inc. (Rhoads), a strategic partner and total solution 
provider of industrial fabrication, installation, maintenance services and facilities, was awarded a 
$31,245,989 indefinite-delivery/indefinite-quantity contract for the Naval Nuclear Propulsion program.  

Rhoads will perform services in support of the program at its headquarters in Philadelphia, 
Pennsylvania. The five year contract includes one base year, plus four 1-year options to provide 
maintenance and support services at the Nuclear Propulsion test site at the Navy Yard. 

 This contract was competitively procured via the Federal Business Opportunities website. The Naval 
Surface Warfare Center, Philadelphia Division is the contracting activity (N65540-18-D-0009). 

About Rhoads Industries, Inc. 
Founded and family-owned since 1896, Rhoads Industries, Inc. (Rhoads) is a strategic partner and total 
solution provider of industrial fabrication, installation and maintenance services and facilities. We 
enable our commercial and government customers to achieve superior and resolute business 
performance by integrating industrial services across maritime, large fabrication and government, with 
skilled labor pools, state-of-the-art resources and a legacy of leadership. Visit www.rhoadsinc.com. 
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